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‘Serving Lives’  
 

To:  ALL HUMANITARIAN AGENCIES AND NGOS 

 IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTHSUDAN  

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

Dear Partners,  

 

This is to inform all our partners that our humanitarian wing of SPLM/A-IO has been 

officially registered by Kenya Government as “RELIEF ORGANIZATION FOR SOUTH 

SUDAN (ROSS)”.  

 
Therefore, the leadership of Humanitarian Affairs and Relief Organization for South Sudan 

(ROSS) would kindly ask you to update your records accordingly and to address all future 

business correspondence to our new institution name effective from 2nd June 2015.  

For any inquiries, do not hesitate to contact us at admin@reliefsouthsudan.org.  

 

We look forward to working with you.  

 
Please accept the assurance of my highest regards. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hon. Gatwech Peter Kulang 
Executive Director 

Relief Organization for South Sudan (ROSS),  

Pagak, South Sudan 

Email: gatwechkulang@reliefsouthsudan.org  

 

 

 

CC: Hon. Hussein Mar Nyuot, Chairperson of National Committee for Humanitarian Affairs 

CC: Regional Directors,   CC: States Directors, South Sudan 

CC: Diaspora Offices  CC: File 

RELIEF ORGANIZATION FOR SOUTH SUDAN (ROSS) 

National Headquarters – Pagak, South Sudan 

1st June, 2015 Ref: ROSS/Pagak/06/02 
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